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20th September 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Re: Harvest Festival 

 

As usual we will be collecting non-perishable food, toiletries, baby items and personal hygiene 

products for Brighton and Hove City Mission Foodbank. 

 

City Mission will deliver our Harvest Assembly on Friday 29th September for the children and 

our Harvest Thanksgiving Church Service will be at 2pm on Monday 2nd October at Saint Peter’s 

Church.  Everyone is very welcome to attend this service. If you are able to help walk the 

children to the church please let the school office know.  We will be leaving school at 1.30pm 

 

Please start sending in your harvest contributions from Monday 25th September.  BHCM is 

always extremely grateful for the very generous donations made by Firle Church of England 

Primary School.  Please see the attached flier. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Rachel West 

Executive Head Teacher 


